

2022 Alley Reconstruction Project

July 19, 2022



Have a Question?

Throughout the project our team will keep you updated with periodic newsletters and door hangers. If you have questions that are not answered here, we invite you to reach out to us using the contact information provided below.

Project Contacts

Andrew Senyonjo

(651)318-9040

Construction Observer asenyonjo@wsbeng.com

(612)214-2855

Emily Brown Project Manager ebrown@wsbeng.com

(612)263-1736

Alyson Fauske

City Engineer afauske@wsbeng.com

Driveways and Substantial Completion

This week, the contractor is completing driveway paving and street connections on the alleys in the northwest and northeast areas of town. They are also working on any drainage concerns and corrective work as well.

If you have any disturbed areas on your property that need additional attention or you have a concern about what was constructed on your property with the project please contact the Construction Observer by August 1. It is important that we notify the Contractor of these items in a timely manner so they can be addressed.

Turf and Landscape Restoration

This week, the contractor will start re-establishing landscaping in yards. This work includes reinstallation of all hardscaping (ex. mulch, pavers). Impacted plants will not be replaced with this work.

The contractor is also starting to regrade yards for lawn restoration. Yards disturbed by the project will be replaced with sod. With the hot and dry weather conditions, the sod placement is on hold until the weather becomes more favorable later this summer/fall. Depending on the timing of the sod restoration, the contractor will place a temporary material on yards to prevent soil erosion until sod can be placed.

Garbage Service

Thank you for setting your garbage out at the front of your property for pick up during this work. On Monday, July 25, garbage trucks will have access to the alleys and you can put your garbage at your usual pick up location in the alley for Monday (7/25).